Date: 6 10 2024

Boil Water Advisory Cancellation

Greetings Magnolia Place East water customer:

A Boil Water Advisory was issuedon_ 652024 ., Bacteriological samples have
been collected from representative site(s) of the affected area and tested.

The test results were satisfactory and it is no longer necessary to boil the water.
Thank you for your patience and for the water conservation measures you followed. If
you have any questions, please contact the Main_ office at (260 ) 602- 8704

and ask for__ Tonya or Jeremy Hart 260 286-1181

_Tonya
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